
Karen Gray <graykar@parkrose.k12.or.us>

Fwd: Interviews regarding HB 2680/ODE

Laura Goodman <laura_goodman@parkrose.k12.or.us> Tue, May 3, 2016 at 7:40 PM
To: Michael Lopes <michael_lopes@parkrose.k12.or.us>, Karen Gray <karen_gray@parkrose.k12.or.us>, Kathy
Keim-Robinson <kathy_keim-robinson@parkrose.k12.or.us>

Hi Karen, Michael and Kathy,

Please see this email and attachments I am forwarding to you. It explains what we will be doing regarding Shaver as a
case study.
This is a excerpt from the letter explaining why Shaver has been asked to participate in this case study:

ʺThe Oregon Department of Education (ODE) has asked Education Northwest to conduct a case study to

describe the local conditions and practices implemented in several Oregon schools that have performed

significantly be!er on 2014–15 Smarter Balanced Assessments in both Math and ELA at multiple grade

levels than similar schools. The study will collect data on the characteristics of “beating the odds”

schools including the use of assessment data to analyze student learning gaps and make adjustments in

instruction to address the identified student learning gaps (H.B. 2680, 2015)"

I am very pleased with the outcomes of the work we have done at Shaver and would like the opportunity to share this
with the school board. It would be nice for all our administrators to also know the good work and successes that are
happening at Shaver.

Laura
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